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2 June 2025 

CHUBUT Governor Leads Energy Initiative Chubut 2050 

 – Land of the Future 

Piche Resources Limited (ASX: PR2) (“Piche” or the “Company”), is pleased to announce its 
sponsorship of the Initiative Energía Chubut 2050 – Tierra de Futuro summit being held in 
Buenos Aires over June 2, 2025. 
 
This event has been initiated by the governor of Chubut Province, Mr. Ignacio Torres, who will 

lead a summit that will seek to define the future of the Argentine energy matrix, and will put 

Patagonia as a central region for that development. 

"Chubut has the conditions to lead this process with a sustainable and integrating 

perspective," said Torres, while stressing the need to promote the industrialization of natural 

resources. 

The event will take place at the Four Seasons Hotel and will focus on public-private articulation 

and promotion of the region as key to the energy transition in the country. "The challenge of 

planning the energy matrix of the future is today," said the Chubut governor. 

The format of Governor Torres’ Summit will include different panels that will discuss 

renewable energies, the transformation and future of hydrocarbons, the reconversion of 

mature basins and will seek to highlight Argentina's role in the new global map. 

Each panel discussion will be made up of specialists and executives from the energy sector, as 

well as union representatives and technicians from the public sector. The initiative seeks to 

consolidate a roadmap towards a diversified energy matrix. 

The summit is being attended by Piche Executive Director Mr. Pablo Marcet and country 

Manager Mr. Fernando Rodriguez. 

Mr. Marcet is a participant on the Responsible Development of Natural Resources panel 

along with Mr. Luis Lucero the National Secretary of Mining, Mr. German Guido Lavalle 

President of the National Commission of Atomic Energy and Mr. Omar Adra PCEO of 

UrAmerica.  

The Chubut 2050 Energy proposal is presented as a strategic platform not only for the 

development of Chubut, but also as a model that can be replicated at the national level. The 

call of important political and business figures seeks to generate a high-impact Argentine 

energy debate. 

The closing ceremony officiated by Governor Torres, accompanied by the head of YPF, Horacio 

Marín; and the CEO of Pan American Energy, Marcos Bulgheroni will reinforce the message of 

cooperation between the national State, the provinces and the business community. 
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Governor Torres has stressed that "it is essential to consolidate a State policy that promotes 

investment in new technologies," and emphasized the importance of positioning Patagonia as 

the axis of a new stage of energy growth. 

 

This announcement has been approved by the Board of Directors. 

For further information, please contact: 

John (Gus) Simpson 

Executive Chairman 

Piche Resources Limited 

P: +61 (0) 414 384 220 

 


